The meeting was called to order at Chris and Ronna Watkins house.  All board members were present.
Old business

Minutes from 8/24 were read and approved.  

A majority vote of 52/1 in favor of changing the term limits from 4 to 2 years.

The covenant change is attached to the minutes.
New business

The board will start taking nominations for the office of President on January 1st through Feb. 1st 2006.  
A treasury report as of oct. 2 2005 was read with a balance of 16774.27.  a motion to approve and seconded.

Fall cleanup will be on November 12th beginning at 8:00am.  We will begin by cleaning up the neighborhood, proceeding to the entrance and then down pleasant ridge road.

Remember you bought into this neighborhood and we want to keep it nice and safe.  Please don’t park trailer with trash on empty lots, please don’t leave garbage out for days, please don’t park in the street and adhere to speed limits.
The landscaping proposal is being drawn up as we speak.  Completed plans forthcoming.

Nedra received 2 quotes $1234/year (guaranteed for next 3 years) and  $868.40 (not guaranteed and a lower coverage).  The board made the decision to proceed with the annual quote of 1234 and amend the 
A motion to adjourn the meeting.

Thanks to all those who voted in the last covenant change election.  It was the largest turnout in history.
Please drive slowly the week of Halloween.
